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February 15, 2022  

Delivered by Email and RESS  

Nancy Marconi  
Acting Registrar  
Ontario Energy Board  
2300 Yonge Street  
Suite 2701 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 

Dear Ms. Marconi:  

 
RE:  Brantford Power Inc. and Energy+ Inc. MAADs Application (OEB Case File: EB-2021-0280) 

Technical Conference and Undertakings- Revised Figures  
 

Pursuant to the Ontario Energy Board (OEB)’s Procedural Order No.1 in the above- noted proceeding, on 
January 24, 2022, a Technical Conference took place, and on February 2, 2022, Brantford Power Inc. and 
Energy+ Inc. (the “Applicants”) submitted Undertaking Responses resulting from the Technical 
Conference.  

Brantford Power Inc. (“BPI”) is writing to advise the Board and Intervenors of an update to some of the 
figures provided with the Technical Conference and Undertaking Responses.  

BPI notes that neither of the changes outlined below are material, but we did want to correct the record 
for two Undertaking responses.   

In preparing for the 2021 RRR Reporting due April 30th, 2022 BPI has identified a refinement to the 2021 
December ending customer numbers, impacting the customer growth provided for 2021 as well as the 
calculation of SAIFI for 2021.  

As a result of the updated customer numbers, the following aspects of the record should be corrected:  

1) Technical Conference Transcript dated January 27, 2022, page 97, line 22:  
• customer growth in 2021 should be 403 and not 684. 

2) Undertaking Responses (pdf document), dated February 2, 2022- Undertaking Response JT1.1: 
• Brantford Power SAIFI for 2021 should be corrected from 1.40 to 1.41.  
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 Sincerely,  

 
 
Oana Stefan 
Manager, Regulatory Affairs | Brantford Power Inc. 
150 Savannah Oaks Drive, P.O. Box 308, Brantford, Ontario N3T 5N8 
O: 519-751-3522 ext. 5477|  
ostefan@brantford.ca | www.brantfordpower.com |     

 
CC to:  

Intervenors of Record  
Donald Lau, OEB  
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